
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish of Killeeshil  
 Church of the Assumption Tullyallen, St Joseph’s Ackinduff, St Patrick’s Aughnagar                                                                                   

 Fr. Pat Hannigan P.P.   

 Parish Office:  028 8776 1211   

 Email: killeeshilparish@yahoo.co.uk 

 Website:  parishofkilleeshil.com 

 Parish Webcam:  www.mcnmedia.tv  

 

Parish Pastoral Council 

Brian O Neill - Chair 

Tel: 028 8556 7235 

Sheila O Neill – Secretary 

Tel: 028 8776 1500 
 

Parish Safeguarding Rep. 

Geraldine Scullion  

Tel: 028 8556 7078 
 

Community Centre 

Bookings - Kieran 

Tel: 07776939351 

 Schedule for Week Beginning 25th June 2023 
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Sat Vigil   Ackinduff 7.00pm Marie Mc Gonnell (1st Anniv) 

Sun 25th  Aughnagar 9.00am Joe & Anna Mulgrew 

Sun 25th  Tullyallen    11.00am  Bridie & Sylvie Mallon 

Mon 26th  Ackinduff 7.30pm Betty Mc Cool    

Tue 27th  Aughnagar 10.00am Special Intention 

Wed 28th  Tullyallen 10.00am Pat, Sarah & Cecilia Cush 

Thurs 29th  Ackinduff 10.00am Francie Lappin 

Sat Vigil  Ackinduff 7.00pm Tom & Roseann O Neill 

Sun 2nd  Aughnagar 9.00am Mary Rose & Michael Mc Bride 

Sun 2nd  Tullyallen 11.00am Gerry Small also Anna Mc Call 

We Remember All Those Who Have Gone         
Before Us       
 
Fr Owen O Donnell (Kildress) 
Aidan Goodwin (Ballygawley) 
Linda Owens (Rock) 
 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to meet the pastoral 

needs of the people of the Parish through fostering a more 

active involvement in living out Christ’s mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each Parish member and 

Blessing of Graves 
Aughnagar 

Sunday 25th June 9.00am 

Ackinduff 

Saturday 1st July 7.00pm 

Tullyallen 

Sunday 2nd July 11.00am 

 

Each family is asked to please bring a 
bottle of holy water with them to 

blessing of the graves. 

 

Cardinal MacRory Pastoral Area 
Clergy 

 

Ballygawley:                                                

Fr. Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 028 8556 7096 
 

Aghaloo & Carnteel:                                  

  Fr. Cathal Deveney  Tel: 028 8555 7212 

   Fr Dermot Mc Caul  Tel:  028 3756 8288 
 

Beragh:                                             

 Fr Sean Mc Cartan  Tel:028 8075 8206 

  Fr. P.J. Mc Crory    Tel: 028 8075 8344 



Thank You                                                                   
A sincere word of thanks and appreciation to all those who 
made their parish contributions during the week. Your            
support and solidarity means a lot.                                      
Weekly Collection  £1,485.00 
Standing Orders:  Allied Irish Bank, Dungannon 
Account No:  18169094.  Sort Code: 93 82 89 
Anyone who would like to contribute via Standing Order can 
do so with the above details. 
Online Donations:  Anyone wishing to make an online          
donation can visit www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate the 
“Donate to our Parish” button. 

Ministries for 1st/2nd July  
Ackinduff 
Eucharistic Minister: Pat Traynor 
Reader:   Malachy Mc Glinchey 
Altar Servers:  Alanna Nugent 
    Ryan Daly______________ 
Aughnagar 
Eucharistic Ministers: Geraldine Scullion  
    James Mc Kenna 
Reader:            Claire Donnelly 
Altar Servers:  Brigid-Rose Donaghy 
    Dara Rafferty___________ 
Tullyallen 
Eucharistic Ministers: Joanne Goodwin 
    Sheila Loughran 
    Declan Begley 
Reader:   Julia Small 
Altar Servers:  Cahir Hughes 
    Charlie Hughes   

Parish Draw 
Our next Parish Draw will be held this  
Tuesday 27th June in the Parochial House. 
 

Baptisms 
Beginning in September (9th/10th) baptisms will be  
celebrated on the second and fourth weekends of every 
month.  At least three weeks notice should be given. 

Altar Glen Mass 
Weather permitting, we are hoping to celebrate an open air 
Mass in the Altar Glen on Tuesday 15th August at 7.30pm. 
Please note: this will be the only Mass in the parish for the 
Feast of the Assumption this year. 

Parish Bulletin 
PLEASE NOTE: THIS WILL BE OUR LAST BULLETIN UNTIL  

THE END OF AUGUST.  THERE WILL BE NO BULLETIN  
DURING JULY AND AUGUST.  

Killeeshil Community Centre 
Killeeshil Community Centre would like to thank everyone 
who supported their recent Colour Run fundraiser.  We 
would like to thank the 300 runners/walkers who turned 
up on the day as well as the various local businesses in 
our community for their generous sponsorship.  The total 
amount raised was £3,629.00. 

Killymaddy Centre 
Family History and Research: Saturdays 11.00am - 
1.00pm and South Tyrone NIFHS Family History and             
Research 3rd Tuesday of the month 7.00pm - 9.00pm. 

150th Anniversary of St Patrick’s Cathedral, Armagh 
As we continue to celebrate the 150th anniversary of the first 
dedication of St Patrick’s Cathedral, an outdoor festival for 
families will take place in The Shambles Yard in Armagh 
on Thursday 24th August, from 5 -7pm.  It will include music 
and a wide range of entertainment for families throughout 
the diocese and beyond.  Afterwards, a special Liturgy/Prayer 
Service will take place at 7.30pm in St Patrick’s Cathedral and 
representatives from different groups and parishes across 
the diocese will be involved. 
On the morning of Sunday 27th August at 11am, Cardinal 
Timothy Dolan (Archbishop of New York) will celebrate a 
special Mass of Thanksgiving in the Cathedral.  During the 
Mass, we will give praise and thanks for the faith and worship 
that has been expressed within the Cathedral since it was 
dedicated 150 years ago. All are invited to these special 
events, as we mark this significant milestone in the history of 
our Cathedral. 

Graveyards 
As we come up to the blessing of the graves please use the 
bins provided in the graveyards.  However, please do not use 
these bins for pebbles/stones from graves or other heavy 
waste as the bins will not be   collected due to weight. 
A second collection for the upkeep of our graveyards will be 
taken up after Holy Communion in each church on the day 
of the blessing of the graves. 

Defibrillator 
We have installed a new defibrillator at Church of the       
Assumption, Tullyallen.  It is registered and ready for use.  
If anyone would like to contribute towards the cost of the 
defibrillator, please contact the Parochial House.   

Killeeshil G.F.C 
Alphalot:  Jackpot £10,000.  Monday’s Results - C I J V X 
Lucky Dip Winners:  Kevin Hughes & Ann Muldoon. 
Lotto is every Monday at 9.00pm.  Our Lotto, envelopes 
are available from Cabragh Spar Shop, from any of the                
committee members or check out our Facebook. 


